
 

 

8th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Play Club Bags- Year 1 
 

We would like to invite you to a workshop to introduce our new ‘Play Club Bags’. This is a new 
resource to take home, which is aimed at developing children’s phonics and language skills. We 
are very fortunate to have the opportunity of providing this resource for our children and we 
are excited about sharing it with you. 
 
The workshop will consist of an introduction to the resource and some information about what 
its aims are. We will then be demonstrating how to use each of the individual bags so that you 
feel confident when using them with your child at home.  
 
The meeting will take place on Thursday 18th January at 9.10am and the bags will be given 
out on Monday 22nd January. We will inform you of the process involved in taking a bag 
home at the meeting. 
 
We would appreciate if you could complete the reply slip below and hand it to your child’s class 
teacher as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jessica Jones and Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers  

 

Play Club Bags 
 
Name: __________________________________ Class Teacher: ______________ 
 
 
I will / will not be attending the Play Club Bags Workshop (please circle as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed:________________________________ (Parents/Carers) Date: _______________ 
 


